SAMPLE PARTIAL LAYOFF LETTER FOR ACADEMIC STAFF

(Action Taken During Current Appointment)
(date)

Dear (employee’s name):

This letter is to confirm our discussion about the reduction of your (current academic staff title) appointment from (current appointment percentage) to (future appointment percentage) with (current operational area) as of (effective date).  Since this action is being taken during your current appointment, you are being placed in “layoff” as defined in the Academic Staff Policies and Procedure (ASPP), Chapter 5.01.  Chapter 5 and Chapter 9 are attached for your reference.

You are being placed in layoff because (provide a statement of the reason/s for layoff). Since this partial layoff will result in a reduction of your appointment percentage, I will review your current duties and schedule a meeting with you soon or [by (date)] to discuss the resulting reduction in work expectations/ responsibilities.  
Below is a list of resources for you in this process:

1) In accordance with ASPP 5.05, you have the right to appeal this layoff decision.  Further explanation and interpretation of campus policy regarding your layoff and the right of appeal may be obtained by contacting your Workforce Relations Specialist, Insert Name, Insert their Email.
2) To establish eligibility for referral priority, as defined in ASPP 5.09, you must register  by sending an email indicating your interest in referral priority services to RP@ohr.wisc.edu.  
3) The Office of Human Resources - Benefit Services will separately send you a letter explaining your benefit options as a result of this action.  If you have questions before you receive this information, they may be reached at benefits@ohr.wisc.edu or 262-5650.

4) If you wish to connect with other resources such as the Employee Assistance Program, the Ombuds Office for Faculty and Staff, etc. please link to the following UW Madison website: http://www.wisc.edu/facstaff/employeeServices.php 
Please note that there will be a reduction in your vacation allocation. In addition, in the future you will earn vacation, sick leave, and floating holiday on a prorated basis.
We appreciate your professional contributions and wish you well in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

(Employer’s Signature)
Attachments:  ASPP Chapter 5 and Chapter 9; Referral Priority Brochure
xc: 
Department Chair/Director


Dean/Division Office 

Workforce Relations Specialist

OHR Employee Services (21 N. Park)
